Elizabeth M. Tait
The University of North Carolina at Charlotte
249 Barnard
9201 University City Blvd
Charlotte, NC 28223

Monday, October 23, 2006

Dear Nula,

I regret to inform you that I must resign from the Nursing/Adult
Care Home Community Advisory Committee. My class
schedule at UNC-Charlotte has proven to be too full to allow me
the time to participate.

I will be delighted to re-apply once my PhD at UNC-Charlotte is
complete.

Thank you so much for your continued work on this committee.
It, and you, perform a valuable service for our community. I
look forward to volunteering my time once I’'m back home in the
mountains.

Sincerely,

Coutthi I T

Elizabeth M. Tait
PhD student, Public Health Research,
UNC- Charlotte.



Rarbara Nicholls
513 Belvidere Court
Aendensonville, NC 28791

October 12, 2006 wit ]

Terry Collins
25 Heritage Drive
Asheville, NC 28806-1914

Dear Terry,

I send this letter with regret as I feel that I must resign from the Advisory Council. I have
been having reoccurring health problems that have prevented me from completing the
required training and making it difficult to attend the monitoring trips.

This is a most worthwhile endeavor to ensure the quality of care and of life for the
residents of the long term care facilities. The group of people in Hendersonville seem to
be a very caring and dedicated council. I would like to have continued as part of it.
Thank you for your patience with me, Terry.

Also, Terry, if you would do me a favor. Would you cancel the reservation for me for the
. dinner on October 24? As I am no longer part of the Council I would not be entitled to
attend but certainly the rest of the group have certainly earned it.

Continued success with the Advisory Council.

Sincerely, -

Tt hars Noshotts)

Barbara Nicholls



